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Police search for a missing person in Malaita Province    
 

Officers of the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) in Auki are searching for a 

missing person at Langalanga lagoon on 22 January 2021.  

Supervising Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Malaita Province, Inspector Michael 

Ramosaea says, “The male person went to a fishing trip on 22 January early in the morning 

around Auki Island in Langalanga lagoon but not return as expected.” 

Supervising PPC Ramosaea says, “A search party was conducted but did not find the 

missing person. His dugout canoe was found by the villagers of Auki Island but without the 

person.” 

Inspector Ramosaea says, “My officers are trying their best to find the missing person. I 
appeal to the surrounding communities in Auki Island and Langalanga Lagoon especially 
those villages in the coastal areas and boat travellers to assist police by providing 
information.” 
 

PPC Ramosaea says, “Currently my officers have opened an enquiry file and investigations 
are continuing into the incident.” 
 
People can contact Auki Police Station on phone 40132 or Honiara Communication Centre 
on 23666 or call police free toll phone 999. 

//End// 

 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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